
Safe thematic Action Plan for the North Area  
Action Progress Made Next steps/Who? 
Police and TWFRS 
Improve intelligence sharing with partners, 
police, Gentoo, Environmental Enforcement 
Officers and Cllrs  

This has been identified and noted.  
The LMAPS group in the North works 
to improve intelligence sharing 

 Councillors may wish to consider holding 
informal meetings with the Police between 
Area Committee meetings (this is in 
operation in other areas of the City) 

TWFRS 
Continuation of the work done through 
Phoenix project and secure longer term 
project funding to allow for future planning. 

Application for SIB at the November 
09 meeting 

 Area Committee 
Decision on funding application 

Area Officer 
 Explore feasibility of developing a 
Community Payback Scheme to improve the 
quality of life, via LAPs priorities i.e. removal 
of graffiti 

Initial discussions with Youth 
Offending Service have been held.   

 Area Officer 
A meeting to be set up with relevant 
partners. Other areas across the City have 
also identified this action.  Area Officer to 
provide feedback at next meeting (January 
2010) 

SNCBC 
Prepare funding application for Community 
Wardens - liaise with Gentoo re match 
funding 

Application for SIB to the November 
meeting 
 

 Area Committee 
Decision on funding application 

Andy Neal, Youth Development Group  
Provide further information regarding 
additional mobile youth provison with spec 
and costs.  

Information will be provided at the 
November 09 meeting 
 

 YDG 
SIB application to be submitted in January 
2010 

Insp Musgrove, Northumbria Police 
Submit application for SIB funding to 
purchase head cams 

  Northumbria Police 
Application for SIB will be presented to the 
January 2010 meeting 
 

Area Officer 
Explore feasibility of funding two illuminated 
speed signs for the Sea Front 

Proposal under development. Most 
appropriate lead agent to be identified.  
Consider as part of Sea Front project. 

 Area Officer 
Proposal to be presented to the January 
2010 meeting 

Northumbria Police/Trading Standards 
Explore options to deliver joint operation 
between Trading Standards and Northumbria 
Police for covert operations 

Consulted with Inspector 
Musgrove/Tom Terrett to identify main 
areas of concern.  Proposals and 
costs are being developed. 

 Northumbria Police 
Proposal to be presented to the January 
2010 meeting. 

HHAS 
Forward strategy for Castletown Gating 
Order including funding application for 
£3,500 for initial period 

SIB application being presented at the 
November 2009 meeting 
 

 Comm Development Team and Diversity 
and Inclusion Team/Castletown Wardens 
Development work with community group to 
sustain project 
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